
 

 

August 27, 2021 

 

Good afternoon family and friends,           

     Due to an increase in the number of positive COVID cases in Ontario County, we have 

decided to “tighten” up our visitation rules just a bit.  Starting Monday, August 30th: 

     When visiting Clark Meadows, please come in the first set of doors, and then ring the bell.  

Julie or one of the evening receptionists will buzz you in.  The normal prescreen process and 

temping will then take place.  

*ALL visitors regardless of vaccination status are to be masked when arriving, when walking 

to the apartment AND while visiting the resident.   

*In addition, the residents are to be masked during all visits.   

*Staff will be escorting you to the apartments to remind residents to put their masks on and 

to continue to social distance. 

PLEASE:  NO eating or drinking in the apartments, as masks need to stay on.  And if you go to 

Ferris Hills, you must keep your mask on. 

       You may still sign out residents for outings, however, if they are off-site for more than 72 

hours, they will be required to have a COVID test to return to their apartments.  Please 

continue using masks and social distance when off-site. 

     We are offering the flu shot again this year, and expect to be able to provide this to our 

residents in early October.  Please let Terry know if your loved one happens to receive his/her 

flu shot at their Doctor’s office.  Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

 

Jennifer Army 
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